STAR GLOW

Suncrest Elementary Parent Newsletter

Pictures with the Easter Bunny will be sponsored by the PTC on Saturday, March 24th from 10-12 at the school,. Mark your calendars.

Note from the Principal:

With the age of technology that we are living in right now, it is imperative that we monitor what our children are viewing on their Chromebooks and on their cell phones. Each of those devices have the ability to be monitored by you. There are so many sites on the web that are not appropriate for students to be viewing, fortunately, the county Chromebooks are set up to block most of those sites. The school also monitors the sites that students visit or attempt to visit. With technology comes a great deal of responsibility on the part of the student and the adults working with those students. Please have conversations with your child about their technology use.



March 15th-Qudoba Kids Night 5-7 PM

March 21st-Pre-K field trip to WVU Rec Center

CBA's (Classroom Benchmark Assessments will be given March 26-28 in grades 3-5

WVGSA will be held for grades 3-5 beginning April 30th through May 3rd

March 11-Day Light Savings Time begins-remember to "Spring Forward"

Congratulations to Sydney Porter for qualifying for the State Geography Bee. We are very proud of her!

Just a Note: The book
fair will be

rescheduled as soon
as Mrs. Tuck can
work with Scholastic
to make this happen

Please be patient as we reschedule meetings and events that were cancelled due to the work stoppage

We would like to
welcome Mr. Steven Holt
as our new evening
custodian.

